American Society of Safety Professionals Nigeria Chapter.
Quarterly Report. (July - September, 2020)
From the office of the Chapter President

ASSP Nigeria Chapter had strived despite the pandemic to run her chapter year without creating any gap, which we strictly adhered to.
The quarter had gone so well as planned as we were able to achieve the following: 

1) We had 4 executive meetings on 5th, 11th, 18th and 23rd, all in the month of July. Also held several committee and subcommittee meetings.

2) We held two (2) Bi-monthly meetings on July 4th and September 19th respectively.


3) We had two (2) Technical Sessions on July 4th and September 19. It aimed at expanding our technical knowledge in Process Safety Engineering and Construction Safety.

4) We conducted nine (9) Knowledge Sharing Series Sessions covering topics from Oil and Gas specialty, construction and environmental specialty.


5) We had Executive Training on Team Building on the 9th of July 2020.
 
6) We visited house of Representative Member on the 11th of August, 2020 to help sponsor the bill for inclusion of Safety Awareness Courses in schools at all levels.


7) Produced Customized Assp Facemask in July for members and organizations visited.

8) Started E-Library Process Plan. 


9) We had 21 courtesy visits to Various Organizations, Federal, State and Private Establishments, to advocate for Public Safety Awareness and Education.

10) We have started expanding our local network to get more safety professionals through membership Drive within the government, companies and private organizations.


11) We have also reached out to inactive members, to reactivate their membership status and it is yielding positive results.

12) Attended Region IV Meeting for leaders to review year plan.


13) Our Website was updated and new sections were added such as webinar and e-library waiting for repository.

14) Our Media team created various Social Media platforms to create bonds among members and share social and professional networking.


15) We shared information with Members through Mails, Zoom meeting and webinars and mostly on our Chapter WhatsApp Group.

16) We conducted elections for our student members on the 19th of August 2020 through electronic voting to establish a new student section executive that will lead the student section year and enhance their growth and career development.


17) We have set plans on motion to organize training and mentoring for students, members and leaders to promote their skills. This training are between Nov 2020 and February 2021.

18) Our WISE Nigeria Chapter organized two impactful webinars for both women in      WISE and students on the 5th and 12th of August 2020 to promote professional development and increase knowledge in the area of career development, skills and innovation.

This first quarter has been engaging and impactful.
Thanks for the opportunity to serve.
 
Yours Sincerely
 
Mrs. Mercy Omoifo-Irefo
President ASSP Nigeria Chapter 2020-2021.

